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Comments: The Roadless Rule in the Tongass National Forest is incredibly important and must not be altered.

This intact ecosystem is one of the most important places in the world, and opening it up for future extraction

&amp; logging will decimate it. It's time for Alaska &amp; its residents to focus on a sustainable future. Lets put

our time and money into green energy, tourism &amp; sustaining our resources as opposed to exploiting them.

Please consider keeping the roadless rule. No roads, no logging, lets keep this important habitat, &amp; massive

carbon sequestration resource intact for generations to come.

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

 

~Trent G.
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